
SACRE – 8 February 2024 
 

SACRE Membership Review 
 

1. Background 
 
1.1 Following on from discussion at the previous meeting on 11 October 2024 a 

review of the current SACRE membership has been undertaken. 
 
1.2 The review has sought to identify and seek replacements for any vacancies 

within the existing membership as well as remind members about the need to 
ensure they attend at least one SACRE meeting each academic year. 

 
1.3 As a result of the review and vacancies reported at the last meeting, the following 

changes in membership has been approved by the Local Authority: 
 

Group A: Faith Group representatives 
 

 Amanda Wheelan has replaced Dawn Titus as the new Roman Catholic 
representative. 

 

 Saghar Forouhi has replaced Sheralyn Snaith as the new Baha’i 
representative. 

 
Group B: Church of England representatives 
 

 Tim Wright has replaced Mark Newton as the new Church of England 
representative. 

 
Group C: School & Teaching Association representatives 

 

 Varsilla Bhudia (Oakington Manor) to fill one vacancy. 
 
1.4 All existing members of SACRE have also been contacted via email asking them 

to confirm their ongoing status, with the responses received as a result detailed 
within Appendix 1. 

 
1.5 Taking account of the outcome of the review and current attendance SACRE is 

therefore being asked: 
 

(a) note the membership changes approved by the Local Authority under 1.3 
above. 

 
(b) consider any further action required in relation to the membership review 

and current representation on Brent SACRE. 


